
 
 

Visit of “SHRI. MADHUSUDANJI AGRAWAL”Vice Chairman, AJANTA PHARMA LTD. 

 

VES College of Pharmacy was fortunate to have SHRI. MADHUSUDANJI AGRAWAL as its 

guest on 10th November 2017.  Dr. Supriya Shidhaye, the principal introduced the Shri. Mahesh 

Tejwani (President, VES), Shri B. L. Boolani and the staff members to the guest. She presented 

the progress and capabilities of the college along with the proposals for collaboration and 

support to the College.  SHRI. MADHUSUDANJI AGRAWALbriefed about Ajanta Pharma. He 

assured the staff and management about every possible support. He need to discuss the appeal 

in their board meetings. He promised he will also communicate with fellow industrialist like       

Mr. Dilip Sanghvi (Sun Pharmaceuticals). Shri Boolani also personally requested SHRI. 

MADHUSUDANJI AGRAWAL to collaborate with VES College of Pharmacy for scientific 

projects. 

 

 


